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From: John Hurt, Elder
PO Box 118
Buffalo Valley, TN 38548

To: Nashville State Community College
120 White Bridge Road – Admissions Office
Nashville, TN  37209-4515

Subject: Our Religious Convictions concerning Samuel Hurt's Immunization

Dear Sir or Madam;

Our sincere religious convictions prevent us from injecting immunization vaccinations into our 
bodies, such as those used for measles, mumps, rubella, or chicken pox.

Vaccines are made with mercury, Thiomersal, adjuvants, unclean animal tissues, live viruses, and 
other substances that are contrary to the food laws of Leviticus 11, and are not to be put into our 
bodies. The Bible clearly tells us, "Touch not the unclean thing." (2nd Corinthians 6:14) 

Vaccines are Biblically unclean, and we cannot participate in them.

The Rubella component, Meruvax, is propagated using a human cell line derived in 1961 from 
embryonic lung tissue. This cell line was originally prepared from tissues of aborted fetuses. It is 
clearly against all Christian principles to use the organs of children murdered in the womb for 
"scientific" purposes. (Luke 1:15, Luke 1:41)

We will not participate in, or benefit from, the abortion of a child.

Samuel Hurt has been exposed to these diseases as a child, and already has an natural immunity.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

John Hurt
Elder
Buffalo Valley Mennonite Fellowship
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